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Program Starts in Egypt in June 2013 (Information Statement 4) 

 

 

After completion of all logistical issues, the Shafik Gabr Foundation in co-operation with Humanity in Action is 

pleased to announce the following:   

 

* The Gabr Fellows will commence the East-West: The Art of Dialogue initiative with the Egyptian program 

starting June 2nd 2013 in Egypt.   

 

 * There shall be 12 US Fellows and 11 Egyptian Fellows participating in the Egyptian program, which will 

take place in Cairo, Alexandria and Luxor.   

 
 * The outline of the Egyptian programme can be found in the Fellowship section of the website.   

 

* The US program for the Gabr Fellows shall take place in September/October 2013. Details shall be announced 

shortly.    

 

The Shafik Gabr Foundation remains committed to the Gabr Fellows programme and its focus of bridge 

building between emerging leaders of Egypt and the US.     

 


